
From: Tom Carney <Tom.Carney@cityofchicago.org> 
Sent: Sunday, November 17, 2019 7:18 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Hernandes Ries <Hernandes.Ries@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Invitation to the City leadership Forum in Vancouver (12-13 November 2019)  
  

Hi Steve,  
 
Per the email below and City's Ethics rules, I am sending this email to report on my recent trip 
to Vancouver, Canada which went from November 11 to November 14, 2019.   
 
I participated in the City Leadership Forum on Urban Mobility, hosted by the Cities Today 
Institute.  I participated in this forum in my official capacity as Acting Commissioner of the 
Chicago Department of Transportation.   
 
The Cities Today Institute paid for airfare to Vancouver, two nights hotel, transport from hotel 
to the airport, as well as 2 breakfasts, 2 lunches and one dinner.  This was provided to all 
participates that attended.  The city will be reimbursing me for the cost of one hotel night, 
baggage fees, one breakfast and 2 dinners.   
 
In this forum, there was a focus on issues relating to mobility, urban congestion, improving transit 
corridors, and congestion pricing frameworks.  It was beneficial to learn about successful strategies 
and best practices on these issues from other city Transportation agencies.    
 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.   Please advise of any questions or concerns. 
 
 
 
 
Thank you,  
 
 
Thomas Carney 
First Deputy Commissioner 
Chicago Department of Transportation 
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